
Bicycle Advisory Committee - Follow Up Items

# Requestor Request for Action Staff Responsible Dt. Requested Dt. Completed F

52

John Brazil Is Caltrain involved in the Santa Clara 

undercrossing project?

Brent Tietjen 12/15/2015

1/20/2016

VTA is managing the 

undercrossing extension project 

at the Santa Clara Caltrain 

station. 

53

Wes Brinsfield Are the bike bumps reported to the 

Board

Brent Tietjen 12/15/2015

1/20/2016

Currently Bike Bumps are not 

reported to the Board. Staff will 

evaluate proper methods of 

reporting and update the BAC 

when finished.
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